
PUBLIC WATER MONITORING EVENT
MACROINVERTEBRATE SAMPLING

SUNDAY, AUGUST 12, 10 AM

Tschet Cha Thl Creek
61st NE & NE 175th St, Kenmore

What lives in a creek? "Benthic macroinvertebrates", 
AKA stream bugs, are good long-term indicators of 
stream health. Prepare for a hands-on fun time and join 
us as we conduct our annual assessment of these 
important creatures. 

www.snokingwatershedcouncil.org 

facebook: sno-kingwatershedcouncil

e-mail: snokingwatershedcouncil@gmail.com
For questions contact Eric Adman at 425-780-9731

http://www.snokingwatershedcouncil.org/

